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Date: 24" November 2021

Email: developmentplan@fermanaghomagh.com
Alison McCullagh

Chief Executive

Planning Department

Dear Sir/Madam,
RE: The Fermanagh and Omagh Local Development Plan (LDP) Draft Plan Strategy — Independent Examination

As someone who made a representation to the Fermanagh & Omagh District Council Local Development Plan - draft
Plan Strategy (your DPS reference number is included above), | write to advise you that in accordance with
Regulation 22 of The Planning (Local Development Plan) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015, that the Planning
Appeals Commission (PAC) will commence the Independent Examination (IE) hearing sessions in relation to the
Fermanagh and Omagh Local Development Plan (LDP) Draft Plan Strategy at 10.30am on Tuesday 18" January 2022.

In light of current COVID-19 restrictions, these sessions will be conducted remotely. Details in relation to how the
sessions will be conducted are available on the PAC website at www.pacni.gov.uk/local-development-plans

Representations and Counter Representations to the draft Plan Strategy are available to peruse at
www.fermanaghomagh.com. There is no opportunity to make any representations at this stage.

Should you have any queries regarding this notification, please contact the Local Development Plan Team at the
telephone number above, or email developmentplan@fermanaghomagh.com.

Yours faithfully,

Principal Planner {Interim)

DISCLAIMER Fermanagh and Omagh District Council W: www.fermanaghomagh.com T: 0300 303 1777 E:
info@fermanaghomagh.com This electronic message contains information from Fermanagh and Omagh District
Council which may be privileged or confidential. The information is intended to be for the sole use of the
individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in
error, please notify us by telephone or email (to the number or email address above) immediately. Personal
information provided to the Council will be processed in accordance with current data protection legislation — for
more information visit our privacy section at www.fermanaghomagh.com/your-council/privacy-statement/



